
Weekly Newsletter – 5 
Autumn Term 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have made it to the end of our first half term! 

We are extremely proud of the way the children have coped with the 
new rules and routines, and with the way they are all helping to 
keep each other safe. Daily routines such as handwashing and 
regular cleaning are now second nature. 

Today we are holding our virtual Harvest Festival. Thankyou all very 
much for your donations to the Berwick Food Bank – it will be 
needed now more than ever. 

We will keep a close eye on any developments that are announced 
by the Government over the next week, and will obviously keep you 
informed of any changes that take place. 

Have a lovely holiday, and take good care of each other. 

Mrs Robertson 


